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MEMO 

 
 

TO:    Permitted Establishments 
FROM:   Brandon Hurley, Public Health Director 
DATE:   November 24, 2008 
SUBJECT:   Late Fee on Permitted Establishments 
 
The Anderson County Board of Health passed a late fee of $50 for all permitted 
establishments who fail to complete their permit renewal prior to the expiration date.  To 
avoid this fee, please complete your permit renewal along with payment within the 
specified timeframe. 
  
If you have any questions regarding this fee, please contact Tim Wright, Environmental 
Supervisor at (502) 839-4551 ext. 1116. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Brandon Hurley, MPH 
Public Health Director 
 
 
 

cc:  Tim Wright, Environmental Supervisor 
       Brenda Hayden, Environmentalist 


